
 

  

 

 

 
Thursday September 28 
6:00pm – 7:30pm 

 
WGH Cafetorium 
860 Elm Rd. NE, Warren, OH 44483 
Enter at the M door 

 

Families of the Class of 2024 

are invited to learn more 

about what can be expected 

during their child’s senior 

year at WGH.  

 

Information will be shared about: 

 Dues and Fees 

 Important Dates 

 Graduation Requirements 

 Your child’s academic 

progress and standing 

 Graduation 

 … and MORE! 

 

Dinner will be provided for 

families! Please RSVP using this QR 

Code or by visiting this website: 
 

https://tinyurl.com/WGH2024 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


